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What has happened this week?  

RE—We have begun to look at some special stories in the Bible—this week we learnt about Jonah and 

the big fish  

Physical Development … The children are enjoying being out on the field practising running, throwing 

and jumping skills. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  Some super Gruffalo books were written by our budding 

authors in Mice class! 

Mathematics…  We have been exploring subtraction number sentences to 10 and learning the subtrac-

tion and equals symbols. 

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words and practised chunking longer 

words. The children also completed their assessments this week—well done all! 

Expressive art and design — The children have loved music sessions with Mr Melville—they have been 

working on tempo and pitch and learnt lots of new songs accompanied by Mr Melville on the guitar. 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Worship this week: This week it has been Christian Aid week. We learnt about a community in Guata-

mala who have been supported by Christian Aid to upskill and develop their land to produce Cacao and 

crops.  

Work on the Wall: Holly for her fantastic bookmaking skills to produce her own version of the Gruffalo. 

Headteacher award: JoJo for showing respect when saying a prayer during our Class Worship. 

 

Wishing you all a very happy half term break! 

 


